
 May 2024 | Summer Adventures Camp  
Payment Calendar 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

  1 2 3 

6 7 8 9 10 

13 14 15 16 
 

17 

20 
 

21 22 

Deadline for Week 1 
Registration & Notice of 
Withdrawal, 12 noon 

23 
 

24 

Last day of school 

27 
 

B/ASP CLOSED:  

Memorial Day 

 

28 

Tuition Due for Week 1 
 

29 

Week 1: Late payment fee 
assessed at 12:00 midnight. 

Deadline for Week 2 
Registration & Notice of 
Withdrawal, 12 noon 
B/ASP CLOSED 

30 

B/ASP CLOSED 

31 

B/ASP CLOSED 

 

Registration Change Forms 

Withdrawal: Complete Notice of Withdrawal Form: click here to access the 2024 SAC Notice of Withdrawal Form.  ** To serve students on the wait list, 

complete this form as soon as possible if your student will no longer attend. ** 

Add Week(s): Request to Add-a-Week Form: click here to access the 2024 SAC Request to Add-a-Week Form.  Complete this form to request to add a week 

of camp after initial registration. After completion, you will receive communication if your request is processed.  

Weekly tuition is $170.00 per student.  Late registrations may be available up to one week prior to camp, pending space. Non-Ankeny residents may enroll in 

camp at a rate of $190.00 per week. 

Updated 01.10.24 – Calendar subject to change pending updated guidelines  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfFfc3JN2gLdPGyTO27jNJT3Yk5HfTVQ0H_noqjmJOn6f44ng/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSccdl68HiIwzoJfX9wOd673pHtkZQ3Vr2ODzjUBoo5GVRrPkA/viewform


June 2024 | Summer Adventures Camp  
Payment Calendar 

 

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday  Thursday  Friday 

3 
Week of Camp: 1 
June 3 - 7  

4 
Tuition Due for Week 2 

5 

Week 2: Late payment fee 
assessed at 12:00 midnight. 
 

Student withdrawn from 
camp week if payment not 
received by 12:00 p.m. 

6 
Deadline for Week 3 
Registration & Notice of 
Withdrawal by 12 noon 

7 

 10 
Week of Camp: 2 
June 10 - 14 

 
 

11 
Tuition Due for Week 3 

12 
Week 3: Late payment fee 
assessed at 12:00 midnight. 
 

Student withdrawn from 
camp week if payment not 
received by 12:00 p.m. 

13 
Deadline for Week 4 
Registration & Notice of 
Withdrawal by 12 noon 

14 
 

17 
Week of Camp: 3 
June 17 - 21  
 

18 
Tuition Due for Week 4 

19 
Week 4: Late payment fee 
assessed at 12:00 midnight. 
 

Student withdrawn from 
camp week if payment not 
received by 12:00 p.m. 

20 
Deadline for Week 5 
Registration & Notice of 
Withdrawal by 12 noon 

21 
 

24 
Week of Camp: 4 
June 24 – 28 
 

25 
Tuition Due for Week 5 

26 

Week 5: Late payment fee 
assessed at 12:00 midnight. 
 

Student withdrawn from 
camp week if payment not 
received by 12:00 p.m. 

27 
Deadline for Week 6 
Registration & Notice of 
Withdrawal by 12 noon 

28 
 



July 2023 | Summer Adventures Camp  

Payment Calendar 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 
Week of Camp: 5 
July 1 – 3, 5 
 
 

2 
Tuition Due for Week 6 

3 
Week 6: Late payment fee 
assessed at 12:00 midnight. 
 

Student withdrawn from 
camp week if payment not 
received by 12:00 p.m. 

4 

** CLOSED ** 
JULY 4 HOLIDAY 

Deadline for Week 7 
Registration & Notice of 
Withdrawal by 12 noon 

5 
 

8 
Week of Camp: 6 
July 8 – 12 
 

9 
Tuition Due for Week 7 

10 
Week 7: Late payment fee 
assessed at 12:00 midnight. 
 

Student withdrawn from 
camp week if payment not 
received by 12:00 p.m. 

11 
Deadline for Week 8 
Registration & Notice of 
Withdrawal by 12 noon 

12 

15 
Week of Camp: 7 
July 15 - 19 
 

 

16 
Tuition Due for Week 8 

17 
Week 8: Late payment fee 
assessed at 12:00 midnight. 
 

Student withdrawn from 
camp week if payment not 
received by 12:00 p.m. 

18 
Deadline for Week 9 
Registration & Notice of 
Withdrawal by 12 noon 

19 

22 
Week of Camp: 8 
July 22 - 26 
 

 

23 
Tuition Due for Week 9 

24 
Week 9: Late payment fee 
assessed at 12:00 midnight. 
 

Student withdrawn from 
camp week if payment not 
received by 12:00 p.m. 

25 
Deadline for Week 10 
Registration & Notice of 
Withdrawal by 12 noon 

26 

29 
Week of Camp: 9 
July 29 – Aug 2 
 

 

30 
Tuition Due for Week 10 

31 
Week 10: Late payment fee 
assessed at 12:00 midnight. 
 

Student withdrawn from 
camp week if payment not 
received by 12:00 p.m. 

Aug 1 
Deadline for Week 11 
Registration & Notice of 
Withdrawal by 12 noon 

Aug 2 



 

August 2024 | Summer Adventures Camp  

Payment Calendar 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday  Thursday  Friday 

July 29 
Week of Camp: 9 
July 29 – Aug 2  

 

July 30 
Tuition Due for Week 10 

July 31 
Week 10: Late payment fee 
assessed at 12:00 midnight. 
 

Student withdrawn from 
camp week if payment not 
received by 12:00 p.m. 

1 
Deadline for Week 11 
Registration & Notice of 
Withdrawal by 12 noon 

2 

5 
Week of Camp: 10 
August 5 - 9  

6 
Tuition Due for Week 11 

7 
Week 11: Late payment fee 
assessed at 12:00 midnight. 
 

Student withdrawn from 
camp week if payment not 
received by 12:00 p.m. 

8 9 

12 
Week of Camp: 11 
August 12- 16 

13 14 15 16 
Last day of Summer Camp 

19 
 

20 
 

21 
 

22 
 

23 
 

26 27 28 29 30 


